
               Castro Valley Democratic Club	
  

Happy holidays from the Castro Valley 
Democratic Club.  We hope all out members 
will stay safe and happy this season and into 
the New Year of 2022. 
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Announcement – Club Officer Elections, 
Tuesday, January 25th 7 PM 
Come to our January 2022 meeting and vote for 
club officers.  Please notify us by e-mail at 
cvdemsclub@gmail.com if you are interested in 
running for office. 

The following is a summary of Club officers’ functions. 
President – serves as chief executive, presides at club 
meetings and is responsible for approving meeting 
agendas and club business 
Vice-President – is responsible for assisting President as 
requested and presides at meeting in the absence of 
President 
Corresponding Secretary – Prepares Club 
correspondence. Maintains list of elected officials and 
local and state candidates and ballot measures for 
endorsements. 
Recording Secretary – Record and report on meeting 
minutes.  Retain records for club.  Maintains roster of 
members and update roster for Club rechartering and 
allotment of Club representatives. 
Treasurer – Maintain financial records and accounts.  
Receive annual dues and report to Recording Secretary to 
maintain the Club roster 

Standing Committees (proposed) 
Membership – promotes membership, updates member 
list and coordinates with Corresponding Secretary to 
collect member dues. 
Program – Assists President and Vice President to invite 
candidates, speakers and develop presentations at 
monthly meetings and special events. 
Newsletter  and Media – Develops content for newsletter , 
assists corresponding secretary in updating website, 
Facebook, social media and club media announcements. 
Temporary Ad Hoc committees - elections, bylaws 
revision, fundraising and club events (festivals, picnics, 
parties, other events) 

Please contact us at cvdemsclub@gmail.com if you are 
interested in running for office, or joining our committees 
or if you would like further information. 

January	
  6,	
  2022	
  Candlelight	
  Vigil	
  
Many	
  club	
  members	
  joined	
  approximately	
  60	
  locals	
  from	
  
Hayward,	
  San	
  Leandro	
  and	
  Castro	
  Valley	
  at	
  Peace	
  Corner	
  
on	
  January	
  6.	
  	
  The	
  event	
  was	
  a	
  candlelight	
  vigil	
  to	
  mark	
  
the	
  unprecedented	
  one	
  year	
  anniversary	
  of	
  the	
  deadly	
  
insurrecGon	
  by	
  the	
  prior	
  Republican	
  administraGon.	
  	
  	
  

The	
  event	
  was	
  lively	
  and	
  loud	
  and	
  included	
  speakers,	
  
music,	
  chants	
  and	
  live	
  TV	
  coverage	
  by	
  Channel	
  11	
  news.	
  


